
COVID-19 Message 12.11.20 

Dear Volunteers, 

On Thursday, December 10th, Governor Wolf announced temporary mitigation efforts in response to the 

increase in COVID-19 cases.  

As such, GSHPA will be suspending all in-person troop meetings beginning today, December 11th, 

through January 4th. We will continue to monitor and evaluate all guidelines set forth by the state and 

federal government and update you as soon as we can. 

We remain committed to support our volunteers, girls, and families now more than ever. Should you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact your Volunteer Support Coordinator or Member Services 

at 1-800-692-7816 or memberservices@gshpa.org. 

Thank you. 
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